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Our ref: A10530979 
20 March 2015 
 
 
Dear Paul 
 
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (SCOTLAND) ACT 1997 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO ADOPT: ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL DEVELOPMENT 
PLAN 
 
I refer to your letter of 19 February 2015 certifying notice of your Council’s intention to adopt 
the proposed Argyll and Bute Local Development Plan. 
 
I write to confirm that Scottish Ministers do not propose to issue a Direction in the case of 
this plan.  The Council may therefore proceed to adopt the plan in accordance with the 
provisions of the Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997. 
 
Two copies of the plan should be sent to Scottish Ministers in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ian Black 
 
Senior Planner  
Planning and Architecture Division 
 




